
This December, I attended the third CEEPUS school. This time I went to the University of 
Vienna. The Catholic Faculty of Theology organized Winter school 2022 with the title 
"Sustainability as a challenge. An interdisciplinary approach.”. The topic was dedicated to the 
sustainability in other disciplines, especially through the humanities. 

Being part of such lectures is a unique opportunity to exchange knowledge and experience 
between other countries and you can gain a strong background in academic cooperation. 

For me, it seems like a great opportunity for international networking and exchange of 
experiences. I made many new acquaintances, met interesting people with whom I keep in 
touch even later in life. 

At this year's winter school, we talked about sustainability – ecological, psychological and legal 
issues. The corona may have turned our world upside down, but at the same time it inevitably 
confronted us with moral dilemmas and questions about our own lives. The professors provide 
us with knowledge about topics they are experts in and encourage us to actively participate. 
We all gained a lot. We have formed our own critical view in today's world. We realized even 
more that our future is in our hands. 

I am very grateful for this experience and I ‘m definitely recommends it to others students. 

 

Barbara Pečlin, Ljubljana 

 

 

 


